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President Salisbury called the meeting of the Franklin Central School District and 

the Unatego Central School District Board of Education to order at 6:30 p.m. in 

cafeteria at the MS/HS.                                                                                                                                    

 

Board President Salisbury led the Flag Salute. 

 

Unatego BOE members Clapper, Downey, Johnson, McMichael, Nordberg, O’Hara, 

and Salisbury answered roll call. 

 

Franklin BOE members Archibald, Hyzer, and Kingsbury were all in attendance. 

 

Franklin BOE President Cronauer and Vice-President Taggart were absent. 

 

Unatego Administrative members present: Supt. Dr. David S. Richards, Business 

Manager Patti Loker, and Clerk Sheila Nolan. 

 

Franklin Administrative members present: Supt. Bonnie Johnson, Principal Teresa 

Glavin, and Clerk Donna Dean. 

 

Visitors/Staff: 12 

 

Unatego BOE President Salisbury welcomed all board members and community 

members from both districts and stated that there would be no public comment. 

 

Supt. Richards welcomed everyone and stated that the reason for the joint meeting 

was to continue the discussion from the previous joint meeting on November 28, 

2022, with shared services between the districts and what going forward with this 

agreement would look like for the 2023-2024 school year. He turned the meeting 

over to Supt. Johnson to review the survey results. 

 

Supt. Johnson reviewed the following: 

• Class of 2024 survey 

• Class of 2025 survey 

• Questions/comments submitted from the November joint board meeting 

 

Round Table Discussion:  

Board of Education Members and Administrators discussed Franklin students 

having an option to attend Unatego to take courses in their study pathways. Unatego 

and Franklin both agreed that neither district is looking to merge. Both districts 
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agreed to an April 1st deadline for a decision on how many Franklin students would 

be attending Unatego for the 2023-2024 school year.  

Adjourn: 

Motion by McMichael, seconded by Johnson, to adjourn the meeting at 6:52 p.m. 

Yes-7 No-0. Carried. 

________________________________ 

Sheila Nolan 

District Clerk 
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